From: BEUERMAN

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C&H Hog Farm
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:44:57 PM

| fully support C&H Hog Farm to get their permit. They have gone above and beyond to
meet the requirements of permitting their farm operation.

Thank you,
Allan Beuerman
Little Rock, AR
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